From: Rita Donnelly

To: Licensing Staff
Subject: ABP-314487-22
Date: Tuesday 26 November 2024 12:40:25

Our Ref: ABP-314487-22
P.A. Reg. Ref: F21A/0368

By email only:

licensing@epa.ie

Appeal re: Development at Howth Fishery Harbour Centre, Howth, County Dublin

in the townlands of Howth and Howth Demesne.

Dear Ms. Oglesby,

| have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to acknowledge receipt of your email

received on the 8th November, 2024.

1. An application for planning permission for the development at Howth
Fishery Harbour Centre, Howth, County Dublin was lodged with An Bord Pleanala
on the 30th day of August, 2022.

An Bord Pleanala made a decision to grant permission subject to conditions
on the 30th day of July, 2024.

2. You should perhaps ask public access to provide electronic copies by email

to publicaccess@pleanala.ie.

3. In relation to the application for a licence to the EPA under reference
W0312-01, the Board have no comments to make at this time on the application.

Yours sincerely,

Rita Donnelly

Executive Officer
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Rita Donnelly
Executive Officer
Drafting Section

An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

D01 V902

Teil:

Facs: 01-8722684

Ma fhaigheann ta an riomhphost seo lasmuigh de na gnathuaireanta oibre, ni bheidh mé ag suil le
freagra na gniomh lasmuigh de d’uaireanta oibre féin.

If you receive this email outside of normal working hours, | do not expect a response or action outside
of your own working hours

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ti an riomhphost seo a phriontail.

Please consider the environment before printing this mail.

Fogra Ruin: Ta an riomhphost seo agus aon chomhaid ata nasctha leis faoi rin agus dirithe amhain
don seolai. Ma bhfuair ti an riomhphost seo tri earraid, déan teagmhail le bainisteoir an chérais.

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairimi nochtaithe san riomhphost seo is iad tuairimi an tseoltéra
féin agus nil sé intuigthe gurb iad tuairimi An Bhoird Pleanala né go gcloionn siad le polasaithe raite
an Bhoird.

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended
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Please Note: any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and may not
necessarily reflect the views or accord with the stated policies of An Bord Pleanala.



